
We are encouraging ALL of PERRY COUNTY to join us on 

March 21, 2022

We ARE

PCBDD!

ROCK YOUR

SocksSocksSocks
FOR

 World Down Syndrome Day!

Share pictures and stories with us by sending  to 740-605-9542

or t.binkley@perrydd.org 

#RockYourSocks #PerryCountyRockYourSocksDay #LotsOfSocks

PerryDD.org


